From:

To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two
Subject: Deadline 6 Submission
Date: 22 February 2021 20:07:46
Important:

[}

This email was sent to your old GSI email address. If you wish to continue receiving
emails from this sender please update them with your current
PLANNINGINSPECTORATE.GOV.UK email address.

[Note that the email you are viewing defaults to displaying your @planninginspectorate
address despite being sent to your old @pins.gsi.gov.uk or @infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk
email address!]

Please refer to the PINS Intranet news item (safe link below) for more information about
the Retiring of GSI Email Addresses

https://intranet.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/news/retiring-gsi-email-addresses/

PINS Ref: EAIN-EN010077 and EA2-EN010078
My ref ID No 20023186 and 20023187

Dear Examining Authority,

In response to Action Point 2, The Planning Balance from Open Floor Hearing 6, I ask that
the Examining Authorities recommend a SPLIT DECISION to the Secretary of State. This
being -

o The offshore turbines are recommended for consent. We all support renewable
energy.

o The onshore infrastructure proposal is rejected. The devastating effect that the
current proposal would have on our beautiful landscapes, our wildlife, our
communities, our tourism and above all on the quality of life and mental health of all
who live in the area, would be catastrophic. This can all be protected if a far more
suitable brownfield site is used for the infrastructure.

This split decision would allow progress in offshore construction, while also crucially
allowing time to plan much less needlessly destructive onshore infrastructure. We all want
to support the development of green energy but in this case the devastatingly destructive
onshore proposals make this impossible.

Very best wishes,
Jan Bullard
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